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We had a total attendance of 15 at our meeting. Lunch consisted of tacos, 
Spanish rice, salad, and cheese cake. July birthdays are Ben, 
Rick and Bob R. Maria led the meeting, Ben said the prayer, and Ann led us 
in song. We sang Happy Birthday and Grand Old Flag. We 
had happy dollars from Maria, Dal, Rick, Doug, plus Anne's dollar for her 
Colorado Travel mishaps. 
 
Those attending the meeting were Ben, Maria, Anne, Rick, Bob R, Vince plus 
Fairy, his helper. Also in attendance were Dal, Pat, Ann, 
Bill, Cheri, Doug, Emmett and Ruth. Rick told us that we are giving $250 to 
the Southwest Key Club for their help at our recent 
Pancake and Porkie breakfast. 
 
Our speaker today's meeting was Fairy, Vince's temporary helper. She got 
involved with the home heath care when her mother, Grand 
mother and brother-in-law were all suffering from Dementia at the same time. 
She now works with Home In Stead a national home 
heath care firm. Fairy was recently honored by the company for being their 
top caregiver in the midwest region. Fairy was chosen 
from over 66,000 of the companies caregivers.  
 
By: Bob Rowan 

 


